
August 16, 2005

Dear Palomares Parents/Guardians:

In an ongoing effort to communicate more effectively and efficiently


with our families, we are asking for your input on the following 


question.  In these times of budget cutbacks and finding ways to

reduce paper costs, this can be a great way to do our part!  This 

system was used last year and was a huge success.  We highly 
recommend that all families sign up for it if you have email access...


it’s so much easier than digging through children’s backpacks and


so much faster than waiting a day or two to get important news,


information, etc.  


If you have regular computer access to the internet through email,

would you be interested in receiving information and communication

from school and Parent Teacher Club via your email address?


____
Yes, I would like to receive information from school and the



  Parent Teacher Club via email.    My email address is:


________________________________________


____  No, I am not interested in receiving information via



email.  


_____________________________     _____________________

 

(Print Name)




(Signature)
